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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the Summer Term. We hope that you have all enjoyed a good break over Easter and we are full 

of gratitude for the lovely weather that we were blessed with.  As I write this it is hailing – the vagaries of the 

British weather. 

The children have all returned enthusiastically and have been working very hard this week and showing some 

excellent behaviour demonstrating our school values. 

In 2 weeks’ time the Year 6 children will be sitting their Sats tests; they are all working well and we know that they 

will make themselves, us and you proud, doing their absolute best. 

We will be continuing to hold our Celebration Assemblies on Friday morning to which you are all invited. Our 

monthly Achievement Assemblies will start with the first one on May 24th at 2.40pm. 

Clubs 

Clubs start next week and finish at the end of the week beginning July 1st. The list of children in clubs went out on 

the newsletter of 29th March.  The newsletters are always available on the school website.   

Swimming 

Swimming starts next Tuesday for 6 weeks and is for Year 3 and Year 4. Your child should have brought a 

swimming letter home yesterday, please ensure that the reply slip is completed and returned before Tuesday April 

30th. 

Recycling 

Mrs Carpenter has decided to stop the recycling bins this term. We are keen to educate the children in recycling 

etc. but the logistics of getting it sent away have proven to be very tricky. We are continuing to look at alternative 

solutions. 

New Reception Children – Sept 19 

There will be a meeting on Thursday May 23rd at 6pm for all parents of children who will be joining us in Reception 

in September. This will be an opportunity for Mrs Carpenter to explain all about starting school and to answer any 

questions or queries that parents may have. 
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Dates for the Diary: 

Monday 6th May  May Day – School Closed 

Friday 24th May   Achievement Assembly 2.40pm 

Friday 24th May    Last Day of Term  

Monday 3rd June  First Day of Term 

Wednesday 5th June  Yr5/6 Cricket Tournament (details to follow) 

Thursday 6th June  Leavers Service for Year 6 in Gloucester Cathedral (Yr 6s only) 

Thursday 6th June  JMHS Yr5 Information Evening 6.30pm – 8.00pm 

Tuesday 11th June  Last Swim for Year ¾ 

Wednesday 12th June  Oakerwood 2019 Meeting for Parents & Children 3.15pm 

Wednesday 19th June  Sports Day (pm) 

Wednesday 26th June  Sports Day (Reserve if wet on 19th) 

Thursday 27th June  Reports to parents 

Friday 28th June   Achievement Assembly 2.40pm 

Friday 28th June   Year 5 Taster Day at John Masefield 

Wednesday 3rd July   Parent Consultations – 2.30pm -  5.00pm 

Thursday 4th July  Year 6 Orientation Day at John Masefield 

Wed 10th July – Fri 12 July Oakerwood Residential  

Friday 19th July   Last Day of Term 

Wednesday 4th September First Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Oakerwood Residential Trip 

There will be a meeting for the parents of the children attending Oaker Wood on Wednesday June 12th at 

3.15pm. This will be an opportunity for Miss Mison to explain how the trip is run, the accommodation etc and 

the activities that the children will be engaging in.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


